
INFORMATION 
RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

First Reading - Leviticus 13.1-2, 45-46 
 

Responsorial Psalm - Ps 32.1-2, 5, 11 
 

Second Reading - 1 Corinthians 10.31 - 11.1 
 

Gospel - Mark 1.40-45 

                                                                

 Tuesday           7:00 pm    + Eugene Schwab  
                                 by Kent & Leeann Debert  
     

 Wednesday    9:00 am    Ash Wednesday Mass 
                          Intentions of Regina Catholic 
                School students and staff   
             7:00 pm   Ash Wednesday Mass
                                        

 Thursday        9:00 am    + Marvin Schuster 
                               by Diana & Edwin Beaudin & family                                           

 Friday             9:00 am     + Ron Kampman 
                                 by Rose Tymura      

 

PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 

Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

   

  Tuesday:  7:00 pm 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am Ash Wednesday Mass 
             7:00 pm Ash Wednesday Mass 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
   
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 

                    Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 
 
The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

This week 
Feb 12th to Feb. 18th 

World Day of the Sick 
To those of you who experience illness, 
whether temporary or chronic, I would 

say this: Do not be ashamed of your longing 
for closeness and tenderness! Do not conceal 
it, and never think that you are a burden on 
others. The condition of the sick urges all of 

us to step back from the hectic pace 
of our lives in order to rediscover ourselves. 

 
- Pope Francis 

Anointing of the Sick will take place this Sunday 
(February 11th) at the 9:00 & 11:00 Masses. 



Join us for soup and a Lenten Reflection  
Tuesday’s from February 20 to March 19th at 
6:00 pm. 

Wednesday February 14th 
Mass at 9:00 am & 7:00 pm 

See the insert in this 
bulletin for a complete  

Lenten schedule 

Each year we burn the previous year’s palms to make 
the ashes for Ash Wednesday Masses. The Liturgy  
Committee invites parishioners to bring their blessed 
palms and place them in the baskets located at the  

front and side entrances of the church when you attend weekend Mass or  
weekday morning Mass. The collection of last year’s palms will be until Sunday, 
February 11th. 

Bishop Robert Barron’s newest study program 

THE MASS 
Thursdays from 10:00 am, to 11:30 am 

Six sessions beginning Feb. 15th 
Facilitated by Kevin Harty 

Please see the insert in this bulletin  
for more information. 

Lenten 
Resources 

Lenten Resources are now available in the Gathering 
Space.  $ 3.00 per item 
Our full shipment has not arrived.  Please keep checking for new items.  

Ministers are needed for the Ash Wednesday 7:00 pm Mass.  
Please sign up on your Ministry Pro app 



Resurrection Parish is seeking to contract a 
Commercial Cleaning Company with  
bonded employees to complete the  
janitorial services at the Parish. The  
average weekly hours would range  
between 10 to 15 hours. To apply please 
email your information and a quote to 
Gwen Herman at  
accounting@resurrectionparish.ca  
Applications close:  Feb 26th, 2024.  
Contract would begin April 1st, 2024.  

Social Justice Interchurch Sandwich Project  
Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee has joined with other inter-faith 
churches to provide 200 bagged lunches to individuals and families in need in 
downtown Regina Resurrection Parish is scheduled to provide bagged lunches on 
Saturday, February 17th. We are looking for donations of food to help with this 
project. The items that we are in need of at this time are:  
bottled water – 500 ml lunchbox juice boxes and soft granola bars.  
Thank you in advance for your participation. 

Our Women’s Faith Group will be meeting on 
Saturday February 17th at 9:30 am in meeting 
room 2. All ladies are welcome! 

A Ladies Lenten Retreat – The Psalms – A School of Prayer 
 

WHERE:    Resurrection Parish 
WHEN:      February 24, 2024 from 9am to NOON 
PRESENTER:   Deacon Eric Gurash.  Sponsored by Resurrection CWL    
   

PLEASE SEE THE INSERT IN THIS BULLETIN FOR MORE INFORMATION 



Fall Kindergarten Registrations  
Regina Catholic Schools are now be 
accepting kindergarten registrations 
for the fall. Children must be 5 years 
old by December 31st, 2024. Please 
contact your local school for more  
information. You can use the following 
link to determine which school your 
child should attend:  
 
https://rcsd.firststudentinc.com/

Eligibility.aspx?Page=School  

 
 

Mondays 
at  

10:00 am.  
 

 
 

Check their Facebook page   
“Resurrection Parish  

Mom Group”  
Or contact Sarah France at  

306-216-5443 

 

Tax Receipts are ready for pickup 
at the parish, please pick yours up 
to help avoid high postage costs 

Our Junior Youth Choir would love to have an adult guitar player 
join the group!  Practices are Monday evenings.   

If interested, please contact Elaine at  elaine.verhelst@sasktel.net 



Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and 
offerings now by e-transfer? Over fifty percent of our  
donations are by weekly e-transfer. Send them to  

finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax  
receipt. If you would like to inquire about other ways of giving electronically, 
please email the Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at  
306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in  
our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada means 
many things to people. Our core values of faith,  
service and social justice guide us as we follow  
Catholic teaching, provide service locally,  
nationally and internationally, and work to  
advocate for social justice. We have taken 52 
words from our National Sisterhood Map and will 
present one of them here each week 

SISTERHOOD 
In this world today, everyone yearns for  

connections. The Catholic Women’s League  
provides so many ways to form a sisterhood  
with other women, be it at home, in a parish  

or through servant leadership.  
Come join a family of sisters across the country. 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you interested in  
gathering for fellowship and knitting or crocheting items for 
those in need? We invite you to join us at Resurrection in 
Meeting Room 3 on Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. 
Please call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are interested. 
Can’t join us, you can still help us out with donations of yarn. 

This Lent, let’s work toward Reaping our Rights 
 
This year, Development and Peace — Caritas Canada’s Create Hope: Reaping our Rights 
campaign calls you to stand with small-scale farmers and peasant communities who feed 
the world while caring for the Earth. Do this by: 

• Donating online at devp.org/give or during the Solidarity Sunday collection on 
March 17, the fifth Sunday of Lent. Your generosity helps support over 73  
projects in 36 countries around the world! 

• Learning more by reading the Mini-magazine and other resources available at 
devp.org/lent/resources. 

• Meeting our solidarity visitors and participating in the campaign launch    
webinar on February 17 at 1:30 p.m. ET. 

 
For more information, contact Victoria Billett at pastoralassistant@resurrectionparish.ca. 



OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER  
MINISTRY. IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS 
IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO JOIN 
THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

 

Sharon Schauerte  
Ph. 306-586-9143  

Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 

We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all 
liturgical ministries. Even if you had helped out in 
the past; please take this opportunity to sign up 
again. Please see our website for more information 

From February 17th to March 3rd the CWL and the Knights 
of Columbus will be holding a Baby Shower to help provide 
Carmichael Outreach with the following: 
 

• diapers age 3 months+ 
• baby clothes age 6 months+ 
• formula (premixed or powder) 

 

Cash or cheques made to Carmichael Outreach can be 
dropped of at the Information Desk after all weekend  
Masses. Receipts for donations for $20 or more. 

Sunday February 25 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 



Take your empty bottles and cans to SARCAN 
Drop & Go for the Knights of Columbus Fund-
raiser for Charity. All you have to do is enter 
the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! If 
you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number 
and we’ll pick up your bottles and cans for you. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 

 
The Bishops of Saskatchewan have partnered with the Saskatchewan Knights 
of Columbus Charitable Foundation to create the Saskatchewan Knights of  
Columbus Vocations Endowment. Every year the earnings from this  
Endowment will be disbursed equally to each seminarian throughout all  
Saskatchewan Dioceses and Eparchy. These funds will help defray the  
estimated $30,000.00 per year it costs to educate each Seminarian.  
 
In support of the Knights of Columbus Vocation Endowment, Resurrection 
Knights of Columbus Council 13214 will participate with our Parish in a  
fundraising campaign during the weekend of February 10/11, 2024. 
More detail on the campaign including photos of the Seminarians from  
Saskatchewan can be viewed at:  
https://saskkofc.foundation/sask-k-of-c-vocations/ 
 
The Bishops, Priests, Knights of Columbus and Catholic faithful thank you in  
advance for your generous support of the education and development of  
Seminarians through Prayer and financial assistance.  

 

Knights of Columbus 
Shrove Tuesday Pancake 

& Sausage Supper 
Tuesday, February 13th - 5:30 to 7:00 pm 

Goodwill offering 



 
2024 Collection Envelopes are ready for pickup. If 
you do not find a set, please leave your name and 
contact information on the sheet provided and the 
office will prepare a set next week.  

ROSARIES WANTED 

We’ve recently replaced the piano at Resurrection Parish.   The old piano is a 6 
year old Yamaha CLP-675.  It has one issue - occasionally a note will make a 
loud sound as it’s played.  The piano is no longer under warranty and attempted 
repairs of this issue have not been successful.  We are accepting closed bids for 
the piano. Please put your bid in a sealed envelope marked “PIANO” with 
amount offered and contact information by February 12th and drop off at the 
Parish office.   The successful bidder will need to be responsible for moving the 
piano out of the church.   

F O R S A L E 

We are looking for Rosaries 
 
If you have any rosaries you are 
not using and are willing to  
donate them to the parish, please 
drop them off at the Welcome 
Desk or bring to the Parish Office 
during office hours. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration  
is ongoing   
  
Preparation classes are re-
quired, so register as soon 
as possible. Registration 
can be submitted and clas-
ses taken prior to the birth 
of your child. The next 
Baptism Preparation 
Class will be held  
May 4th, with the  
Baptism Celebration on 
May 12th. 
  
 

 

Anointing of Sick 
Available to anyone who is 
seriously ill or preparing 
for surgery  
 

Reconciliation 
Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by  
appointment  
 

Marriage 
Register as soon as  
possible to ensure  
marriage preparation can 
be completed  





YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

        … faith, friends and family 

 
 
 
 

Tuesdays  
at 7:30 pm 

Following the  
7:00 pm Mass 

 
Tea Tuesday is for 

youth  ages from High 
School to University and is a 

time for  
sharing in fellowship  

and faith.  

 

Check our web 
site to download 
a bulletin just 

for the children. 



Shrove Tuesday February 13 
Pancake Supper 
5:30 – 7:00 pm  (freewill offering) 
 

Ash Wednesday February 14 
Masses 9:00 am & 7:00 pm 
 

Fridays: February 16, 23 and 
March 1,8, 15, 22  
7:00 pm Stations of the Cross 
 

Tuesdays: February 20 to March 19th 
Lenten Soup and Reflections - 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
goodwill offering 
 

Palm Sunday March 23 & 24 
Saturday 5:00 pm 
Sunday 9:00 am & 11:00 am 



Warm Welcome Coalition Centre 
Support needed for Warm Welcome Centre  
 
Resurrection parishioners - You are invited to donate items to assist in 
providing tasty and nourishing food to folks using the Warm Welcome warming 
Centre located at Carmichael Outreach, open 11pm to 7am daily until the end 
of April.  
 
Our Parish will be offering support by providing food and beverages for 60  
people at the Centre on the nights of Saturday, February 17, Tuesday, March 26 
and Saturday, April 27.  Donations of muffins, cookies, granola bars, fruit, 
juice, coffee, and tea are needed. If you are able to help by supplying any of 
these, please drop them off at the Welcome Desk or contact the Office at  
(306) 352-0800 to coordinate a drop off time.  We are also in need of  
monetary donations to purchase perishable items such as sandwich supplies 
and fruit.  Please place your donation in the collection basket in an envelope 
marked “Warming Centre”.  If you wish you can send an etransfer to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca , be sure to indicate ‘Warming Centre’ so the 
funds are allocated correctly.  Any cheques should be made payable to  
Resurrection Parish with a note that the funds are for the “Warming Centre’. 
 
The Centre is also looking for Volunteers to assist the Carmichael staff  
overnight.  If you are interested please contact Carmichael Outreach’s v 
olunteer coordinator at 306-531-7231 or email  
volunteering@carmichaeloutreach.ca.  All volunteers must have a  
current police records check and will be asked to attend an orientation.  
 
Please see the letter included in the bulletin. 



The Holy See

MESSAGE OF HIS HOLINESS POPE FRANCIS
XXXII WORLD DAY OF THE SICK

11 February 2024

“It is not good that man should be alone”.
Healing the Sick by Healing Relationships

 

“It is not good that man should be alone” (cf. Gen 2:18). From the beginning, God, who is love,
created us for communion and endowed us with an innate capacity to enter into relationship with
others. Our lives, reflecting in the image of the Trinity, are meant to attain fulfilment through a
network of relationships, friendships and love, both given and received. We were created to be
together, not alone. Precisely because this project of communion is so deeply rooted in the human
heart, we see the experience of abandonment and solitude as something frightening, painful and
even inhuman. This is all the more the case at times of vulnerability, uncertainty and insecurity,
caused often by the onset of a serious illness.

In this regard, I think of all those who found themselves terribly alone during the Covid-19
pandemic: the patients who could not receive visitors, but also the many nurses, physicians and
support personnel overwhelmed by work and enclosed in isolation wards. Naturally, we cannot fail
to recall all those persons who had to face the hour of their death alone, assisted by healthcare
personnel, but far from their own families.

I share too in the pain, suffering and isolation felt by those who, because of war and its tragic
consequences, are left without support and assistance. War is the most terrible of social diseases,
and it takes its greatest toll on those who are most vulnerable.

At the same time, it needs to be said that even in countries that enjoy peace and greater
resources, old age and sickness are frequently experienced in solitude and, at times, even in
abandonment. This grim reality is mainly a consequence of the culture of individualism that exalts



productivity at all costs, cultivates the myth of efficiency, and proves indifferent, even callous,
when individuals no longer have the strength needed to keep pace. It then becomes a throwaway
culture, in which “persons are no longer seen as a paramount value to be cared for and respected,
especially when they are poor or disabled, ‘not yet useful’ – like the unborn, or ‘no longer needed’
– like the elderly” (Fratelli Tutti, 18). Sadly, this way of thinking also guides certain political
decisions that are not focused on the dignity of the human person and his or her needs, and do
not always promote the strategies and resources needed to ensure that every human being enjoys
the fundamental right to health and access to healthcare. The abandonment of the vulnerable and
their isolation is favoured also by the reduction of healthcare merely to a provision of services,
without these being accompanied by a “therapeutic covenant” between physicians, patients and
family members.

We do well to listen once more to the words of the Bible: “It is not good for man to be alone!” God
spoke those words at the beginning of creation and thus revealed to us the profound meaning of
his project for humanity, but at the same time, the mortal wound of sin, which creeps in by
generating suspicions, fractures, divisions and consequently isolation. Sin attacks persons and all
their relationships: with God, with themselves, with others, with creation. Such isolation causes us
to miss the meaning of our lives; it takes away the joy of love and makes us experience an
oppressive sense of being alone at all the crucial passages of life.

Brothers and sisters, the first form of care needed in any illness is compassionate and loving
closeness. To care for the sick thus means above all to care for their relationships, all of them:
with God, with others – family members, friends, healthcare workers – , with creation and with
themselves. Can this be done? Yes, it can be done and all of us are called to ensure that it
happens. Let us look to the icon of the Good Samaritan (cf. Lk 10:25-37), to his ability to slow
down and draw near to another person, to the tender love with which he cares for the wounds of a
suffering brother.

Let us remember this central truth in life: we came into the world because someone welcomed us;
we were made for love; and we are called to communion and fraternity. This aspect of our lives is
what sustains us, above all at times of illness and vulnerability. It is also the first therapy that we
must all adopt in order to heal the diseases of the society in which we live.

To those of you who experience illness, whether temporary or chronic, I would say this: Do not be
ashamed of your longing for closeness and tenderness! Do not conceal it, and never think that you
are a burden on others. The condition of the sick urges all of us to step back from the hectic pace
of our lives in order to rediscover ourselves.

At this time of epochal change, we Christians in particular are called to adopt the compassion-filled
gaze of Jesus. Let us care for those who suffer and are alone, perhaps marginalized and cast
aside. With the love for one another that Christ the Lord bestows on us in prayer, especially in the

2

https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/encyclicals/documents/papa-francesco_20201003_enciclica-fratelli-tutti.html#18


Eucharist, let us tend the wounds of solitude and isolation. In this way, we will cooperate in
combating the culture of individualism, indifference and waste, and enable the growth of a culture
of tenderness and compassion.

The sick, the vulnerable and the poor are at the heart of the Church; they must also be at the heart
of our human concern and pastoral attention. May we never forget this! And let us commend
ourselves to Mary Most Holy, Health of the Sick, that she may intercede for us and help us to be
artisans of closeness and fraternal relationships.

Rome, Saint John Lateran, 10 January 2024  

FRANCIS
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Discover the profound
beauty of the Psalms as
Deacon Gurash delves

into their significance as
a language for prayer,

their place in scripture,
and their role in the life

of the Church. Learn how
to make the Psalms a

meaningful and personal
part of your prayer life.

To register contact Rosella McGrane at 
resurrectioncwl@gmail.com or at 
kmengel@sasktel.net

With Deacon Eric Gurash

Saturday, February 24 
9AM - Noon (hall entrance)

Sponsored by the CWL

Join us at Resurrection 
Parish for:

A Ladies Lenten Retreat

The Psalms: 
A School of 

Prayer





 

 

HOLY FAMILY PARISH 

 

Gala Evening   
Saturday, March 16th, 2024 

Holy Trinity Parish Hall 
5020 Sherwood Dr, Regina 

 

Doors Open 6:30 pm 

Roast beef supper served at 7:15 pm 
 

Entertainment:   

Regina Country Music Artist Chris Henderson 
SCMA Male Artist of the Year – 2018, 2019, 2020 

 

Silent Auction 

50/50 Draw, Door prizes 

 

Tickets:  $75.00/person 
($40.00 income tax receipt issued) 

 

For more information or tickets, please contact: 
David or Claudette Beitel 

306-924-0992 or davidbeitel@sasktel.net  
 

If you wish to pay by e-transfer, please send it to:  kofc10797@gmail.com. 

mailto:davidbeitel@sasktel.net
mailto:kofc10797@gmail.com




CATECHIST
FORMATION
Level 1, Part A

REGINA, SK
Holy Rosary Cathedral,
3125-13th Avenue

July 2-7, 2024

cgsac.ca/courses-1

The Spirituality 
of Childhood

Level 1 formation in the Catechesis of the
Good Shepherd engages hand, head, and
heart, immersing the adult in Scripture,
Liturgy, Theology, and Prayer so as to
support the needs and spiritual growth of
the young child, ages 3 to 6.

Each course is a minimum commitment of
90 hours, with readings and written work
required. 

CONTACT 
Farrah Semegen
f.semegen@hotmail.ca
(306) 551-4194

REGISTER 

mailto:f.semegen@hotmail.ca


A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
February 11, 2024

6th Sunday in
Ordinary Time

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory,  
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,   

and Nakota, and homeland  of the Dakota,  Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Igniting the Spirit of Reconciliation
Join us at the Neil Balkwill Centre (2420 Elphinstone Street) for 
the art show, ‘Igniting the Spirit of Reconciliation.’ Featuring 94 
artworks representing each of the 94 Calls to Action from the 
Truth and Reconciliation Commission’s final report, the pieces 
were created by students of Balcarres Community School and 
Vibank Regional School. Brought to Regina by the Truth and 
Reconciliation Committee of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese, 
the exhibit runs from February 3 – 29, 2024.
Don’t miss these special presentations:
Feb 17: (10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.): Guest Speakers Cadmus 
Delorme, Donald Bolen, and Kaila Johnstone address specific 
Calls to Action.
Feb 21:(1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.): Regina Survivors Circle 
members sharing their Indian Residential School experiences.
Feb 26: (1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.): Presentation by Susan Beaudin 
on Sacred Treaty Relationships.
Registration is required due to limited space. Email 
trcsask@gmail.com to register. Snacks and refreshments 
provided.

Archdiocese of Regina RENEW Lent
RENEW your Lent with weekly reflections, music, prayer 
resources and other lenten activites to enhance your Lenten 
journey, fom Ash Wednesday to Holy Week. Sign up at 
archregina.sk.ca/news or email communications@archregina.
sk.ca.

Pope Francis’ Monthly Prayer Intentions - February
Let us pray that the sick who are in the final stages of life, and 
their families, receive the necessary medical and human care 
and accompaniment. popevideo.org

Development and Peace Share Lent Workshops
•Assiniboia: Saturday, February 24th at 1:00 PM, St George’s 
Parish, contact Susan Robinson: susanmr@sasktel.net
•Swift Current: Sunday, March 3 at Christ the Redeemer 
Parish following Mass, a light lunch will be provided. Contact 
Michele Vallee - kmvallee@sasktel.net
ONLINE CAMPAIGN LAUNCH
Saturday, February 17th, 12:30 pm – 2 pm: “SEE” what our 
partners are doing.  Campaign launch registration: us02web.
zoom.us/meeting/register/tZctc-uvqTwrGNxYqg8eMY_c_
vVA3MOuhAmP

TF#387: Books That Changed Brett’s Life - Part 1
In this part one of two episodes, Deacon Eric sits down with 
Dr. Brett Salkeld to discuss three non-fiction, non-theological 
books that changed his life. This week; Good and Angry by 
David Powlison and Hold me Tight by Dr. Sue Johnson.
Show Snippet: “The big feelers among us who express those 
things. People can’t handle them and they need to know 
that, it’s okay to be that kind of person. They still need to 
figure out how to manage themselves in different situations, 
but you’re actually more equipped to manage yourself well 
if you’re not just ashamed of being the kind of person you 
are.”
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/books-that-changed-bretts-life-
part-1

Contemplative Listening A Formation Program for the 
Ministry of Spiritual Direction
Facilitated by Archdiocese of Regina Spiritual Directors 
Group. This two-year program, September 2024 to June 
2026, is limited to twelve persons who will meet once a 
month for ten months each year. It will include some retreats. 
If you believe you are a possible candidate for this program 
and would like more information and an application form, 
contact Karen Ziegler (306) 527-2738 email:  k.ziegler@
sasktel.net  or Dennis Ziegler (306) 539-7134 email:  
d.ziegler@sasktel.net before March 1, 2024. For more 
information visit archregina.sk.ca/group/spiritual-direction/

   
Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“Brothers and sisters, whether you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do every-
thing for the glory of God.” - 1 Corinthians 10:31
Do a quick check of your priorities. Where does God rank in that list? If He’s not 
first, you have some work to do. Putting God first in everything helps us from 
putting other “gods” (like our pride, ego, money and possessions) before God. 
Before making a decision, ask yourself, “I’m I going this for the glory of God or 
for the glory of me?”

https://archregina.sk.ca/news 
https://thepopevideo.org/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZctc-uvqTwrGNxYqg8eMY_c_vVA3MOuhAmP 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZctc-uvqTwrGNxYqg8eMY_c_vVA3MOuhAmP 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZctc-uvqTwrGNxYqg8eMY_c_vVA3MOuhAmP 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/books-that-changed-bretts-life-part-1
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/books-that-changed-bretts-life-part-1
https://archregina.sk.ca/group/spiritual-direction/
http://www.archregina.sk.ca/news


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

During your long indoor hibernation during the winter, which of 
these rooms in your house provides you with the most comfort 

or is the most important to you?  
 

Office / Den - 5.6%   Kitchen - 13% 
Bedroom - 16.7% 

Family Room - 25.9% 
Living Room - 38.9% Fu

n 
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ll 
R
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 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 




